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SKILLED NURSING ADVISORY COUNCIL (SNAC)  

COUNCIL MEMBERS 2019 

 

Member 

Composition: 

  

Position Description Member Information Two year term - 

Date of 

Appointment 

Term Expires Notes 

1 

 

 

Administrator 

 

Anthony J. Morella 

Lake Mead Health and Rehabilitation 

Center 

Las Vegas, Nevada 

AJMorella@SAVASC.com 

March 2017 March 2019   

2 

 

 

 

Project Coordinator 

HealthInsight 

Donna Thorson Healthinsight , Co-Chair 

South   

Phone:  702-933-7327 

dthorson@healthinsight.org 

March 2018 March 2020  

3 Administrator  Bina Hribik-Portello 
binamhp@aol.com 

Phone:  702-378-0142 

March 2018 March 2020  

4 Regional Nurse 

Consultant 

Hope Enad, Co-Chair North 

Director of Clinical Services 

Desert Care Facilities  

775-762-7830 

rhcenad@aol.com 

March 2018 March 2020 

 

 

5 

Rural area 

CEO 

Nevada Rural Hospital 

Partners  

Joan S. Hall, President/ 

4600 Kietzke Lane I-209 

Reno, NV 89502 

775-827-4770 (w)  775-721-8548 (c) 

joan@nrhp.org 

June 2018 

 

June 2020 

 

 

6 Director of Operations Brady B. Flygare, Director of Operations 

Desert Care Facilities 
Las Vegas, NV  

Phone: 435-817-3879 
Bflygare@ltcsupport.net 

 

June 2017 June 2019  
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7  Douglas Hopkins 

10740 Copper Lake Drive 

Reno, NV 89521 

925-768 9533 

Dohopkins @ensignservices.net 

September 2018 September 2020  

8  Daniel Mathis 

dmathis@purecareliving.com 

September 2018 September 2020  

9  Director of Nursing-

Harmony Manor/Quail 

Corner Life Enrichment 

at 

Humboldt General 

Hospital 

 

Robin Gillis 

Robin@hghospital.org 

 

Director of Nursing 

Harmony Manor SNF/Quail Corner Life 

Enrichment at 

Humboldt General Hospital 

Winnemucca, NV 89445 

 

775-623-5222 ext 1425 

 

 
 

June 2017 June 2019  

10 NVHCA  Brett Salmon, President  

Nevada Health Care Association  

 

   

      

  

Ex officio member 

Robert Kidd of Perry Foundation 

866-307-0942  

Robert@perryfoundationnv.org 

 

   

Jim Morrison, Ensign – resigned 

Sean Walker, Ensign – resigned  

B. War – resigned  

David Campbell –resigned  

Soren A. Johnson – missed more than two meetings 

Robin Gillis added 6/6/2017 

Updated 06-06-2017  nw  

Lowell Smith resigned 10-12-2017 nw 

Daniel Mathis Reappointed 3.6.2018 

Renewed another two years – Donna Thorson, Bina Hribik-Portello, Hope Enad, Joan S. Hall, Denise Selleck 

August 2018 Denise Selleck resigns 

Agust 2018  Brett Salmon new member as president of NVHCA 

*possible new member Doug Hopkins  
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